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May 24, 1984

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 0l1d Receiver Road
Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisbergqg:

I appreciate learning of your interest in the work the
Subcommittee on Civil and Constitutional Rights has been
doing to examine FBI undercover activities. »

As you know, the Subcommittee recently released a report
regarding its investigation and its recommendations.
Enclosed for your reference is the Executive Summary of
the report. I hope you will find it informative.

With kindest regards.
Sincerely,

S

Don Edwards
Member of Congress
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